Portlan
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Ves. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Horse Farm belonging to Thomas Covington Johnson

Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 3:11 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: M. JoAnn Byrne <mjkbyrne@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 2:47 PM

Subject: Horse Farm belonging to Thomas Covington Johnson
To: permitting@portlandmaine.gov

Dear Members of the Board,
| am writing in support of the continuing use of the horse farm which belongs to Thomas Covington Johnson on Ballfield
Rd on Peaks Island.

| know that according to Main Law, horses are required to have shelter. The horse owners & land owner have provided
the necessary shelter.

My family & I love the farm & open space. | believe that it adds to the charm & beauty of the island. Thank you for your
consideration.

JoAnn Byrne
83 Prince Avenue
Peaks Island ME



